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Report on the Handover Ceremony of Incinerator

On 12/07/2024, Sree Narayana College ,Chengannur organised a significant handover

ceremony to officially mark the addition of a new incinerator to its campus infrastructure.

The ceremony was a key milestone in the college’s commitment to enhancing waste

management and promoting environmental sustainability.The programme was coordinated by

Women’s Study Unit.The incinerator was sponsored by Federal Bank,Ala Branch.The event

was graced by the presence of several distinguished guests, including Dr.A.V.Anandaraj

(Chairman RDC Chengannur ),Mr.Vijay.V (Regional Head ,Mavelikkara) ,Mr.Gautham

Krishna (Manager and Branch Head ,Ala) .Additionally, faculty members, students, and staff

from the college. The ceremony commenced with an opening address by Dr.Anju.K.S

( Principal-in-charge). In the address, Dr.A.V Anandaraj highlighted the importance of waste

management.Following the opening remarks, Mr.Vijay.V handovered the incinerator and

delivered a keynote speech.Mr.Gautham Krishna acknowledged the collaborative efforts

between the college and Federal Bank in bringing the project to fruition and expressed hope

that the incinerator would serve as a model for other institutions.IQAC Coordinator

Dr.Smitha.Sasidharan and HOD of Physical Education Department Dr.Shereen.K delivered

Felicitation.Women’s Study Unit Coordinator Ms.Bindu.V.K delivered Vote of Thanks.


